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Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and Confidence 

Building Measures in Asia (CICA) presents its compliments to the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Republic of Kazakhstan  and to the 

Embassies of the Member States in Ankara, Beijing, Moscow,      

Nur-Sultan and Tashkent and with reference to the Secretariat’s note 

№15-3/213emb of 16 October 2020, regarding the People's Republic 

of China proposal to convene online “CICA Seminar on Sharing 

Experience in Biodiversity Conservation”, has the honour to 

announce the following.  

The Secretariat has received no objections by the set deadline 

hence it is assumed that Member States have given their consent for 

conducting the abovementioned event on November 17-18, 2020.  

        The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Republic of Kazakhstan and to the 

Embassies of the Member States the assurances of its highest 

consideration. 

 

Nur-Sultan, 27 October 2020 
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